UNM School of Law Faculty Meeting November 5, 1973 4:00 p.m., Conference Room

MINUTES

Present: Dean Hart; Associate Dean Desiderio; Assistant Dean Geer; Professors Bingaman, Daniels, Ellis, Fink, Goldberg, Kanowitz, MacPherson, Minzner, Muir, Norwood, Parnall, Reynoso, Romero, Simson, Teitelbaum, Utton, Walden, Walker, Weihofen; Students Foy, Milne, Myers; Ms. Sandra Coleman.

The meeting was called to order by Dean Hart and attention was given to the following:

- 1. Minutes of the meeting of October 29, 1973, were approved.
- 2. Ms. Sandra Coleman, Public Services Librarian and Technical Services Librarian in the Law Library, and Professor Fink, Law Librarian, presented background material regarding the Report of the Special Committee on the Professional Status of Librarians. Following discussion, Dean Hart was directed by the faculty to talk with University Administration to see if establishing a department faculty in the law library, whereby members of which would not be made members of the School of Law faculty, would be contrary to University policy.

Next faculty meeting: November 26, 1973.

The meeting was adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

Louise R. Camp Secretary